
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

ALBANY SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 
In accordance with the New Hampshire Chapter 20:6 of the Laws of 2017, the 
Albany School Board will hold a public hearing to legalize, confirm and ratify the 
Albany School District election and annual meeting results of March 16, 2017.  
The public hearing will be held on June 13, 2017 at 5:30 p.m. at the Albany Town 
Hall. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


